
 

 
 
 

 

 

We would like to inform you that according to the announcement by the Hellenic Bank 
Association, from March 30 through May 31 of 2020, the limit for contactless transactions 
(without PIN) will be 50€ instead of 25€ that is valid today. 

  
Due to COVID-19, Piraeus Bank proceeds to this change as an extra precaution against 
the virus in order to minimize the contact users with the POS terminals. 

  
From March 27, gradually, Piraeus Bank proceeds to POS system updates. POS users do 
not need to proceed to any technical update by themselves but they should make sure 
that POS is properly connected (electricity and internet connection). 

  
For any technical issue, please contact us at 210 38 98 954 or 18 28 38. 

 
 

 
                                      

 
 

Athens, 27 March 2020 
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